Nob Hill NA 316 Amherst Drive NE Albuquerque, NM 87106

Dear Gary Eyster,

My name is Daniel A. Berry, owner of Lizard Tail Brewing Co. located at 3417 Central Ave. NE, Suite C, Albuquerque, NM 87106. I am writing to inform you that Lizard Trail Brewing, LLC., has applied for the following liquor license:

1. Liquor License/Application: <u>1189911</u> Applicant: Lizard Tail Brewing, LLC

Applicant Address: 9800 Montgomery Blvd NE, Suite 7, Albuquerque, NM 87111

Doing Business As: Lizard Tail Brewing Co.

Proposed Location: 3417 Central Ave. NE, Suite C, Albuquerque, NM 87106

The Applicant is seeking an Offsite Taproom Liquor License with On Premises

Consumption with Patio Service and Package Sales.

A public liquor hearing is scheduled for Tuesday, May 27, 2021 at 9:00 am via zoom video conference for the purpose of considering these applications, and your participation is welcomed.

Due to the Governor's declaration of the Public Health Emergency and ban on large public gatherings, the format for the liquor hearing will be held via zoom video conference. If any persons desire to testify or otherwise participate in the hearing, please contact Donna Montoya, Liquor License Coordinator at: (505) 768-3147 or by email donna@cabq.gov at least 72 hours before the hearing.

If I can answer any questions for you please let me know.

My best regards,

Daniel A. Berry 505-280-2027 bdan197177@yahoo.com